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Subscribe to the National Center for the Study
of Collective Bargaining in Higher Education
and the Professions Newsletter

Posted on January 20, 2017 by Eric Fure-Slocum

This January newsletter of the National Center for the Study of Collective Bargaining in
Higher Education and the Professions contains a number of updates about adjunct
organizing, as well as graduate employee and other faculty organizing or collective
bargaining. Thanks again to William Herbert, executive director, for forwarding this.

LAWCHA members can sign up for the newsletter for free!
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